
Annex 3 
 

 

COPY OF E-MAIL SENT AS AN OBJECTION TO THE PROPOSAL 

(NB: Spelling and grammar not edited)  

 

 

Dated: 12 February 2007 
 
 
Dear Stephen. 
  

Many thanks for your letter about considering to close the public right of way at 
Wray's Avenue. We are a small company on Birch Park Ind Estate unit 4 
employing 10 people. The route in question has for many years offered us a 
quick & easy access to the local shops on Huntington road, something that would 
now require a trip in the car as the detour is much to far to walk in a short time. 
 

We at Joshua Barrington feel that it will only encourage anti social behaviour 
having created a cul-de-sac in which the general public is ommited from thus 
making a haven for drunks & drug addicts. 
 

We feel it would be a better situation to have the kissing gate removed along with 
the entire fence to give total access. Also in this age of environmentally friendly 
we would hope that easy access footpaths & cycle routes should be kept open in 
all parts of the city.  
 
Kind regards 
  
David Turnbull 
Production Manager 
  
Joshua Barrington Ltd 
Unit 4 Birch Park,  
Huntington Road 
York  
YO31 9BL 
  
Tel: 01904 756900 
Fax: 01904 612923 
 


